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2019 PRESIDENTS LETTER 

It’s a new year and as your new President I would like to start by congratulating Kathy Ervin as our 
new Vice President and welcoming our new Director Brian Reese to the Board. 

In our first Board meeting January 7th we got right down to business and set our calendar for the 
year. We voted to send $500 to support the One Spade Youth Packers. If you are not familiar with 
this program check them out at www.onespadeyouthpackers.org/. 

We also voted to send $500 to the BCHC internship program and $500 to the BCHC California 
Wildfire relief fund on behalf of the Kern Sierra Unit. These funds were available thru fundraising by 
this unit in the form of Rides and Raffles. Keep that in mind when we have our next fundraiser. 

We have a lot of fun activities planned for this year with the Rendezvous and our Spring Ride just 
around the corner. I would like to encourage you to mark your calendars and join in. We are 
making a genuine effort to keep our Calendar of events current on our Web site http:// 
 bchckernsierra.com. Visit often for updates. 

For those who haven’t visited our State website lately. We have a California Fire Fund to aid 
displaced stock of the devastating California fires. So far we’ve raised $15,000. Some of the 
funds have been spent on a truck and trailer load of hay sent to the Camp fire area. This will be an 
ongoing donation program to assist an on-going 
need. Please visit the BCHC website at http:// 
 www.bchcalifornia.org scroll to California Wildfire 
Fund to make a contribution or contact Lynn Joiner 
for further information on donations. 

Wishing everyone a Happy New Year 

Tammy Bozarth 

President, Kern Sierra Unit 

 www.bchckernsierra.com page 1 

  

      

  

    

     

 

http://www.onespadeyouthpackers.org/
http://www.bchcalifornia.orgscroll/
http://www.bchckernsierra.com/


  FERUARY 2019  

FOR SALE 
• • Mules and horses – all gentle and trail 

wise 
Pack Saddles by De Carteret & Manuel 
Reyes (sawbuck and 1 Salmon River 
type) 
Mule Halters 

Pack boxes: leather ends 
and aluminum 
Slings 
Blankets and pads 
Bridles & misc. tack 

• • 
• 
• 

• 

EQUIPMENT IS WELL MADE AND WELL CARED FOR 

 Contact: 
Detlev Lange 

8732 Roberta Ave. 
Lake Isabella, CA 93240 

760-499-4092 

2018 CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Jeannie and Renee 

Robert Anderson, 2018 
recipient of the 

Bonehead Packer award 

David Clawson speaking 
about his life-changing 

experiences with the One 
Spade Youth Packers 

Pat Mumford, 
recipient, 2018 Top 

Hand award 
Becky, manning the 

registration table 

Incoming President 2019, 
Tammy Bozarth with 

outgoing president, Sylvia 
Chavez 
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CONTACT US! 

President: Sylvia Tammy Bozarth 661-322-2545 spashiners@yahoo.com 

Vice President: Kathy Ervin 661-203-3022 kervin@hughes.net 

Secretary: Patty Montoya 661-201-0298 kernriverrider@yahoo.com 

Treasurer: Robert Anderson 661-978-9630 lazya01@yahoo.com 

Membership: Pat Mumford 661-332-8332 pmmumford@sbcglobal.net 

Public Lands: Steve Cozzetto 661-248-6836 steve@centuryrubber.com 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE! www.bchckernsierra.com  

 

Like us on 
Facebook! 

 
 
 

BCHC Kern Sierra 

CALENDAR 
March 

4- 6:30pm  BOD meeting 
15-17- Fred Hall Sportsman Show at the 

Kern County Fairgrounds 
28- 9:00am Frontier Life at the 

Kern County Museum 
29-31- RENDEZVOUS 

 
April 

1- 6:30pm BOD meeting 
4- 9am California History Day at the 

Kern County Museum 
13—Spring Ride 

 
May 

2- 9am Frontier Life at the 
Kern County Museum 

6- 6:30pm BOD meeting 
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Backcountry Horsemen of California—Kern Sierra Unit 

Objectives and Purpose 
To improve and promote the use, care and development of California backcountry trails, campsites, streams and 

meadows; to advocate good trail manners. 

To promote the conservation and utilization of our backcountry resources in concert with livestock transportation. 

To keep the backcountry trails and forage areas open to horsemen on all public lands. 

To keep current information before the Corporation membership and its local Units regarding new legislation or 
management plans related to government regulations of the backcountry. 

To support or oppose new proposals, plans and restrictions as related to the interest of horsemen and those persons 
interested in recreational stock use and enjoying the backcountry. 

To promote the interest of people who, due to health or physical factors, need transportation other than by foot on 
backcountry trails. 

To promote public awareness and interest in the historical aspect of horsemen and stock in the backcountry to help 
educate backcountry users on ways to use the trail and forage in a manner that conserves the backcountry resources. 

To assist in keeping the public informed of the vital need for a clean backcountry. 

To promote a working relationship with and keep the work interests of the Corporation before our local, state and 
federal officials. 

To assist in the formation and continuation of local Units to carry on these purposes. 

 


